Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF KABANKALAN CITY
Tayum Street, Brgy. 8, City of Kabankalan

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM
To: Chief, CID and SGOD

Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals and School Heads (Secondary)

From: MA] LORI INIE M. ORTILLO, CESO VI
Schools [pivision Superintendent
Date: September 4, 2018

Subject: 2018 BOYS AND GIRLS WEEK

1. Attached herewith is a letter from Severino Llamas, President, RY 201 8-
2019, Kabankalan City inviting our schools for Yearly Rotary Driven Boys
and Girls Week set on September 17-22, 2018 with the qualifying exam
on September 10, 2018 at the Kabankalan City SP Session Hall.

2. In connection with this, schools are hereby encouraged to send their five
(5) representatives to take the said qualifying examination.

3. For immediate dissemination and compliance e
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Mrs. Maria Lorline M. Ortillo, CESO VI '= u:c:_.__il-ﬂ/ﬂg_\_ N
Schools Division Superintendent RY, ()}1_ -
Kabankalan City, / ‘

Negros Occidental

Dear Superintendent Ortillo,

A Great Day!

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Kabankalan and in partnership with the City of Kabankalan. I would like
to inform your good office that our yearly Rotary driven Boys and Girls Week has been set for September
17- September 22, 2018 with the qualifying exam on September 10, 2018 at the Kabankalan City SP
Session Hall. In connection with this event we request that the schools invited send their (5) five
representatives to take the qualifying exams.

I am hoping for your positive response on this request.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

fesident, RY 2018-2019
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